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7 SCOTTISH NATIONAL STANDARDISED ASSESSMENTS FOR P1 PUPILS (AN73-2018) 
 

This item has been placed on the agenda at the request of Bailie Macpherson and Councillor Duncan 
who will ask the Committee to instruct the Executive Director of Children and Families Service to 
investigate if it is within the Council’s powers to withdraw P1 Scottish National Standardised 

Assessments and report back findings to the next meeting of the Children and Families Services 
Committee.  They will further request that Committee instructs the Chief Executive to write to the 
Deputy First Minister and Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills requesting that the Scottish 

Government remove further Scottish National Standardised Assessments in respect of P1 pupils. 
 


